
The health and safety of our Camp Sunshine community is our top priority. We ask that everyone 
consider the vulnerable population we serve, our guests, and our Camp Sunshine staff in order to 
make the evening as safe as possible for everyone. For your safety and the safety of our guests, we 
are proceeding with the following event precautions and safety measures: 

• We encourage our guests to wear masks when not eating or drinking. 
• We believe strongly in the benefits of vaccines and require them of our volunteers, staff, and 

campers to attend in person programs. Although we will not ask our guests to show proof of 
vaccination, we hope our community is vaccinated and/or has a same-day COVID negative test 
prior to attending. 

• We ask that any guests who are not feeling well (fever, cough, sore throat, running nose or 
congestion) – or have had a known close exposure to anyone with COVID within the last 10 days 
refrain from attending.  

• All Camp Sunshine staff present will have a same-day negative COVID test. 
• The Atlanta History Center and our event vendors will be taking precautions including: 

o All Atlanta History Center staff are vaccinated and will be wearing facemasks. 
o All catering staff are vaccinated and will be wearing facemasks. They also must have a 

negative COVID test prior to arriving at the event. 
o The Atlanta History Center has HVAC filters that are rated MERV-13 or greater and 

should trap COVID and other viruses from recirculating through the air conditioning 
system.  

 

 


